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HOLLAI\D PATENT CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
9601 Main Street

Holland Patent, New York 13354

Deat Golden I3ights,

I hope everyone has had 
^ 

gre t end to thett 201,9-20 school year 
^fld 

are off to a healthy
and safe summet vacation! We cetainly faced many challenges this year and due to the
dedication, compassion and our Golden Pride, we were able to overcome the challenges
together and meet the needs of our students and community. W. still have many
obstacles ahead of us to overcome, but knowing we have a talented and dedicated Team
of administrators, teachers, staff and community members, there's nothing we cannot
face thatwill prevent us from providing an incredible educational program for our
students and community come this fall.

Over the summer, we would like to continue to provide virtual learning opportunities for
out students to enhance theit teading skills and engage in some challenging and enriching
educational expedences. Therefore, we are allowing our students to utilize their devices
over the summer to participate in these experiences.

The Elementary Summer Reading Ptogram will occut between the months ofJuly and
August. Our students are encouraged to contiriue reading over the summer and ttack
theit progtess. Students who patticip^te 

^re 
tecognized for their hard work and

dedication over the sufiuner at out Octobet Boatd of Education Meeting. Please check
out website, as we will have resoutces posted fot out students to access electronic books

Our Libtary Media Specialist, Julie Florwat, has set up a virtual library for our students to
challenge themselves and keep learning, creating, and doing over the summer. All Pre-K-
12 students ate invited to join this endching leaming community to find games, activities,
challenges, vittual field tdps, do-it-at-home experiments and crafts, and digital escape
rooms along with our school libmry's resources fot digrtal learning and free reading.

Please check our website beginningJune 25 as we will have various educational
opportunities for our students to patticipate in and keep them engaged in learning over
the summer.

We will collect the electronic devices on August 17th, 18th and 19th from 8:30 -12.00 n
the High School Gymnasium. We will send out a teminder closer to these dates. Devices
collected will be cleaned and teceive any necessary tepairs to be ready for the fall. If you
are moving out of the District and have not already turned in yout device, please bring it
to the District Office no later thanJune 30th.

We hope everyone has a safe and healthy surrmer vacation, as the District will be

working diligently to ptepare our instructional program for the fall. Our administrators,
teachets and staff are committed to helping our students achieve their maximum innate
potential and acquire the skills, attitudes and abilities necessary to succeed in an ever-
changing world. Go Golden Knights!

Sincetely,

h'*^?,
t^Tk

Jason P. Evangelist


